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Birthdays 

this month! 

Ethel                     

3rd February 

Pat J                       

4th February 

Stanley                

13th February 

Brenda V                   

23rd February 

 

Staff 

Judy                       

2nd February  

Karen                     

5th February  

Love is so important                                                  

in everything we do.                                               

Love brings out the best                                              

in every point of view.                                                       

It’s easier to be loving                                             

than to hold on to a grudge.                                           

We get stuck in negativity                                       

and our ego will not budge!                       

Experiences, good and bad                                      

will always come and go                                           

being able to love regardless                                       

is how our spirits grow.                                           

Love works in mysterious ways                                  

to soften any concern.                                          

Giving love away freely                                       

reaps loving rewards in return.                            

How wonderful and magical                                      

we feel when we’re in love,                                      

We truly are on top of our world –                      

there’s nothing we cant rise above!                      

Let’s turn all negative thinking                             

into positive, loving thoughts                                  

by spreading love, joy and peace                              

as, for thousands of years we’ve been taught. 
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News  

Welcome 

We would like to welcome 

Geoff to the Hewlett 

Court family. We hope 

you have a happy and 

healthy future at Hewlett 

Court 

 

Good Luck 

Nights General Assistant, 

Princesse will be going on 

maternity leave this month. 

We wish you and your baby 

girl well. We can’t wait to 

meet her.  

                                    

Licensees Meeting  

There will be a licensees meeting that will be taking place on 

Wednesday 7th February at 11:30am in the lounge. If there 

are any issues or concerns that you would like to bring to the 

management teams’ attention, please mention in the meeting. 
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ELMC News  
Young People’s Christmas Outing 

At the end of December 2023, the Young People 

and their parents/guardians enjoyed a visit to 

the Opera House in Manchester to watch the 

Jack and the Beanstalk pantomime. The 

performance was brilliant, with added humour 

for all ages. Everyone then joined at 

Manchester Hall to continue the Christmas 

celebrations with a Christmas party. The young 

people, parents/guardians and committee 

members danced the evening away. A fabulous 

day was had by all.  
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Fun in Friday Club 

Every Friday afternoon the ladies, gents and staff get 

together in the lounge and reception area for a good 

old chin wag and a choice of a hot, cold or alcoholic 

beverage. It is a great way for everyone to socialise 

over their favourite tipple. 
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Sybil and Paul enjoy colouring in the activities room  

In House Activities 

There are lots of activities to get involved in at Hewlett Court. 

Here is a snippet of some of the things the ladies and gents get 

up to on a weekly basis. 
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The ladies and gents love taking part in the weekly 

armchair exercises with Naomi. Naomi makes exercising 

fun! 

  



 

7 
 

 Hewlett Court 
February 2024 Newsletter 

 

Everyone looks forward to the trolly dancing with General 

Assistant Pauline on a Monday afternoon. The ladies and 

gents have fun learning new routines for the end of year 

show. 
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There are lots of activities that can be done in 

the activities room, many like to sit and do a 

jigsaw. There are plenty to choose from, 

ranging from 100-piece jigsaws to 1000 pieces. 
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Gill takes the armchair exercise classes on Friday 

mornings. Gill’s classes are full of fun exercises and 

games that the ladies and gents like to get involved in. 
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Pasty and Peas Lunch 

Due to maintenance work taking place in the kitchen, the cooker 

was out of use. The ladies and gents tucked into Carr’s meat & 

potato pasties and peas for their lunch on Wednesday 24th 

January. The pasties went down a treat. 
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January Birthdays! 

Graham celebrated his 

birthday on 11th 

January  

Geoff celebrated his 

birthday on 22nd 

January  
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Hewlett Court  

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 1st February 2024 

Lee Lambert singing in the lounge 3pm 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

Sunnybank Ukulele Group playing in the lounge 11am 

Monday 5th February 2024 

Holy Communion with Rev Robert and Romey 11am 

Rock & Roll Variety Show Blackburn Theatre 2pm 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 

Fire Safety talk with the firemen in the lounge 11am 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 

Chinese Take Away in the Dining Room 5:45pm 

Tuesday 13th February 2024 

Pancake Day (Pancakes for Tea) 4:45pm 

Wednesday 14th February 2024 

Valentines Quiz in the lounge 11am 

Stevie G singing in the lounge 3pm 

Tuesday 27th February 2024 

Poppy Holiday singing in the lounge 2pm 
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